
Dear Silicon Graphics Customer,

The following patch (or its successor) may be necessary when fully populating an OCTANE™ system using
IRIX® 6.4 with more than 1.5 GB of memory:

This patch is available on software distributed with new systems and to Silicon Graphics Supportfolio
customers via distributed patch set CDs. The patch can also be downloaded directly from
http://support.sgi.com. (Note that this page requires a SurfZone ID. An ID can be created free of charge at
http://support.sgi.com/member/profile.cgi)

If you have questions, comments, or concerns, please contact your local authorized Silicon Graphics support
provider for assistance.

Patch Description

2881 (or its successor) Enables memory configurations larger than 1.5 GB on OCTANE systems that
recognize only up to 1.5 GB
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